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Environmental Impact: The reallocation of Navy and Marine Corps aviation assets in
this recommendation will have a generally positive impact on the environment, particularly on the
air quality at Cherry Point, North Carolina, and Jacksonville, Florida. The introduction of
additional aircraft and personnel to the Norfolk, Virginia, area is not expected to have an adverse
impact on the air quality of that area since the net effect of moving these particular assets, when
compared to the force structure reductions by FY 2001, is a reduction of personnel and aircraft
from FY 1990 levels at this receiving activity. However, it is expected that conformity
determinations will be required for the movements to NAS Oceana and NAS Atlanta. The utility
infrastructure at each of the receiving sites is sufficient to handle the additional personnel. At
none of the receiving sites will there be an adverse impact on threatened/endangered species,
sensitive habitats and wetlands, or cultural/historical resources occasioned by this
recommendation.
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